
WOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
4111 WOOD AVENUE, PORT ALBERNI, BC V9Y 5E8       WWW.SD70.BC.CA/WES (250)724-1132 

December 2023 

Supervision Reminder—please be reminded that staff start supervision at 8:35am and provide    

supervision until 2:40pm.  If students are on the school grounds before or after those times, they are 

not supervised. 

Wood Elementary will be going skating on Wednesday, December 6th at the    
Alberni Valley Multi-Plex.  Times as follows:  

Session 1  9:15-10:15—Mrs. Clark, Ms. Fudge, Mrs. West 

Session 2 10:45-11:45—Ms. Mayo, Ms. Mollon, Ms. Preedy, Mrs. Gaucher 

Session 3  1:00-2:00—Ms. Finley, Mr. Sperger, Mrs. Coulson 

Please note the following important information: 

 All students and adults must wear a helmet when on the ice.  You may wear a 
bike helmet, hockey helmet or ski/snowboard helmet 

 Students are encouraged to bring their own skates if they have them, if not, they 

can get rentals which will be of no cost to students 

 Parents/Guardians are welcome to participate (we also really appreciate the 
extra helping hands to tie skates).  Please note that if you plan to skate you must 

wear a helmet.  

Upcoming Dates: 

December 5th 6pm—PAC Meeting  

December 25th-January 5th Winter Break 

January 8th– First day back at school 

January 22nd-Pro-Day 

February 16th Pro-Day 

February 19th—Family Day Stat. 

March 18th-April 2—Spring Break 




